
native azaleas, rhododendrons, camellias, and other plants. 
He offers 16 watercolor prints to those interested. If you 
are interested in acquiring the painting shown or possibly 
others, visit his art gallery on his web site. 
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Ken Gohring, a Missouri native, is retired from Norfolk Southern 
Corporation where he worked as a manager in the Operations 
Research Section. His gardening interests include rhododendrons—
primarily native azaleas, native plants and vegetables. He is an 
active member of the Georgia Native Plant Society, the American 
Rhododendron Society and is a member of Georgia Botanical 
Society and the Vaseyi Chapter of the Azalea Society of America. 
He also edits and produces Azalea Blooms, the monthly newsletter 
for the Azalea Chapter of the ARS. 
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For the Record: Winter 2018 Issue 

In Richard Bauer's article about the ARS Convention 
in Bremen, Germany, the description of activities 
on p. 78 should have said the tour site was Bremen 
Rhododendron Park, not Garden. Photo 14 shown on p. 
79 was not taken in Bremen, but in Bad Zwischenahn, 
described in the last full paragraph on p. 77. We regret 
both errors. 

Recognizing Generous 
ASA Members 
By Paul A. Beck, Treasurer 

Iwould like to recognize and thank the following members 
who made donations totaling $3,496 to the Operating Fund 

of the Azalea Society of America in 2018 and $2,715 to the 
Azalea Research Fund. My apologies if I missed anyone. 

Operating Fund 
Up to $50  

Andes, Jack Parker 
Burd, Ginger & Sam 
Carlson, Larry & Barbara 
DuRant, Suzi & Nelson 
Gregg, Dianne & James 
Gutierrez, MD, FACS, Joseph 
Hargroves, Herbert & Nancy 
Harrison, Bob & Eve 
Krabill, Barbara & Dan 
Leonard, Doug & Tripp, Jane 
Meyers, Margaret & William 
Paull, Joan G. 
Reinke, Budne & Diane 
Smith, Jo Ann 
Willhite, Jim 
Willis, Lloyd & Margaret 

$51 to $100  
Ash, Stephen 
Ciolino, Vincent J. 
Harding, Douglas & Susan 
Heilers, Jeffery 
John, Sue 
Leonard, Doug & Tripp, Jane 
White, Debbie & Mike 

$101 to $500  
Bauer, Rick & Susan 
Stump, Barbara 

$1,000 and over  
Beck, Paul & Carolyn 
Northern Virginia Chapter 

Azalea Research Fund 
Up to $50  

Bowen, Kira & Torbert, John 
Brown, Stanley & Gay, Kitty 
Burd, Ginger & Sam 
Carlson, Larry & Barbara 
Coleman, W Sloan 
Gregg, Dianne & James 
Heilers, Jeffery 
O'Malley, Julie & T. J. 
Ritch, Francine 
Wallace, Peter G. 
Wilkins, Amanda 
Willis, Lloyd & Margaret 

$2,500  
Dolan Gardens (Frances Jones) 
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